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395 METACOM AVENUE % BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
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BRISTOL
POLICE

February 23, 2022

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

Brian C. Burke, Major

Michael C. Balzano, 155 Bradford Street—Request for an Accessible
Parking Space '

Lt. St. Pierre has reviewed the petitioner's request, and | agree with his
recommendation that the request for an Accessible Parking Space be approved
provided all Laws and Ordinances governing this practice are followed. Please see

attached,

BCBIjrp

Attachment

Resp%ctfully submitted,

i

Major Brian C. Burke
Administrative Services
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Bristol Police Department

395 METACOMXVENUE ~ BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH -
Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM
TO : CHIEF KEVIN LYNCH DATE: 2/23/22
VIA : MAJOR BRIAN BURKE

FROM : LIEUTENANT STEVEN ST, PIERRE

, HANDICAP PARKING SPACE REQUEST FOR 155

SUBJECT  : pp ADFORD ST

Sir,

Michael C Balzano is requesting a handicap parking space to be placed in front of his residence,
155 Bradford St. due to limited parking in that area and his reduced mobility.

After reviewing the request, It is my recommendation that the petitioner’s request for a Handicap
Parking space be granted. Mr. Balzano has provided an active copy of his handicap placard. The
placard is due to expire on 12-2026 at which time Mr. Balzano should provide a new active
Handicap Placard.

The petitioner should be reminded that this space will be open to any person possessing an active
handicap placard. I recommend granting this petition provided all Law and Ordinances
governing the practice are followed. Photo attached.

Respectfully submitted, _ 5

Lt. St t. Pierre



